
        

     September 26, 2013 

 
 
 
 
Chad Hill - CEO 
ARROWHEAD GLOBAL LLC 
13575 58TH St N #112, 
Clearwater, FL, 33760-3755  
 
 
Dear Chad Hill: 
 
Welcome to the HUBZone Program! 
 
I am pleased to advise you that effective this date your application for certification as a "qualified HUBZone small business concern" (SBC) 
has been approved. Your firm is now eligible to receive HUBZone contracting opportunities, and will be included in the listing of qualified 
HUBZone small business concerns found on the Internet at http://dsbs.sba.gov/dsbs/search/dsp_searchhubzone.cfm. Congratulations! This 
certification will remain in effect until the HUBZone area that impacts your firm's eligibility, ceases to be designated as such. 
http://www.sba.gov/content/hubzone-maps.  
 
The HUBZone Office offers assistance via an interactive conference call at 888-858-2144, access code 3061773# (pound symbol), where we 
can respond to your general questions and concerns in real-time. Please visit our website at http://www.sba.gov/hubzone, for additional 
information regarding HUBZone application assistance office hours and calendar of topics to be discussed.  
 
 

 
Thank you for contributing to US economic development 
 
We wish you the best of luck with your HUBZone certified concern - your success will help improve the economic future of the HUBZone(s) in 
which you operate. If at any time you have any questions about the Program or how the SBA may be able to support your business 
objectives, please do not hesitate to contact the HUBZone Help Desk at HUBZone@sba.gov.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Mariana Pardo  
Director 
Office of HUBZone Program  

  

HUBZone Certification Number: 50165 
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